
GLEN ROCK POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Lieutenant John J. Faber 
 
 
Lt. Faber was a veteran of the U.S. Navy having 

served during World War II.  He was appointed to the Glen Rock Police 
Department on December 24, 1946.  He was promoted to Sergeant on April 1, 
1954 and to Lieutenant on September 1, 1958 serving as commanding officer of 
the Patrol Division.  Lt. Faber served the Glen Rock Police Department with 
honor and distinction until his retirement on November 1, 1977.   

He was a charter member and Silver Life Member of Glen Rock PBA Local         
# 110.  Lt. Faber also served as a firearms instructor was a member of the       
Glen Rock Police Pistol Team and was designated as Civil Defense Movement 
Officer during the height of the Cold War.    

 

 


